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 e-NEWSLETTER 
 Information on workplace rights, safety and health, and accessibility in the legislative branch 

 OCWR Announces the Appointment of Patrick N. Findlay 
 as Executive Director 

 The Office of Congressional Workplace Rights (OCWR) is pleased to announce the appointment
 of Patrick N. Findlay as Executive Director of the OCWR. Mr. Findlay comes to the OCWR from
 the U.S. Department of Justice where he was the General Counsel for the National Security 
 Division. 

 Among his prior roles in government, Mr. Findlay served as an Associate General Counsel of the
 Federal Bureau of Investigation, as Senior Counselor in the Office of Congressional and
 Intergovernmental Affairs at the U.S. Department of Labor, and as
 Investigative Counsel for the U.S. House Committee on Education
 and Labor. 

 “I'm excited to serve as the OCWR’s Executive Director,” said 
 Mr. Findlay. “It's an honor to join the OCWR staff and work to
 advance workplace rights in the legislative branch.” 

 Mr. Findlay received his law degree from the University of Chicago
 and holds an undergraduate degree from the University of
 Texas at Austin. 

 TRAINING CORNER 
 The OCWR will be hosting a pop-up training on the Congressional Accountability Act (CAA) this quarter. 
 The CAA webinar will explain the role of the OCWR in administering and enforcing the CAA and review 

 the rights and responsibilities of covered legislative branch employees under the CAA. 
 The time noted is in Eastern Standard Time. To register, click on the link below. 

 The Congressional Accountability Act 

 December 20, 2022 

 Don’t miss updates: e-Alerts, Twitter, and Instagram 

 OFFICE OF CONGRESSIONAL WORKPLACE RIGHTS 

 110 SECOND STREET SE, JOHN ADAMS BUILDING, ROOM LA-200, WASHINGTON, DC 20540-1999 
 (202) 724-9250 | OCWR.GOV 

https://www.instagram.com/ocwr_legbranch/
https://twitter.com/OCWR_LegBranch
https://www.ocwr.gov/
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001fJ89UnfSvt_3eeJW3LXShfvQqOfFkVCdpWo22ihgkbqTXoURwj-j0x1F7nb7I-p4k5RxCT13EvgkO_iqekgNLvx7Lfds9XY67i25fLcF1cygXRZ3ViCFXblDvYcIsWzPvJqBLhHAOdOK3BO6zqdDIMkVYhPfvMmT
https://www.ocwr.gov/events/december-2022-the-congressional-accountability-act/

	FOURTH QUARTER 2022 e-NEWSLETTER OCWR Announces the Appointment of Patrick N. Findlay as Executive Director
	TRAINING CORNER




